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April’s Guiding Principle is…”Self-Control” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are so proud of  the efforts of  our students in supporting the Genet Stu-

dent Council’s McDonald’s House Read-A-Thon.  To date, our children have 

raised approximately $3,500 for this wonderful cause!  Thanks to all of  our 

parents who encouraged their children to take part and to read for a great 

purpose.  This project is yet another example of  the many acts of  kindness 

and caring our students extend to the larger community.   

 

Just a reminder that Kindergarten Screening for Fall 2017 takes place on 

April 25, 26, and 27 by appointment.  If  you have an incoming K student and 

have not yet received information about Screening, please call Sandy 

Giordano at 207-2680. 

 

Enjoy the Spring Recess next week!  It looks as if  it has finally arrived. 

 

Best regards, 

 

       

Ana Yeomans 
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Morning Program on Friday, April 
28th at 9:00 AM will feature Class-
room Banners and Bucket-Filler 
acknowledgements. 

 

Looking Ahead! 

PTO Spring Fling 

Will be held on Friday, May 5th 

5-8 PM 

Lots of family fun coming our way! 

Details coming soon! 


